
 
 
 
A meeting of EXETER CITY COUNCIL will be held at the GUILDHALL, HIGH STREET, EXETER  on 
TUESDAY 13 JULY 2010, at 6.00 pm, at which you are hereby summoned to attend.  The following 
business is proposed to be transacted:-  
 
 
 Pages 

1 Minutes  

 To sign the minutes of the Ordinary Meeting held on 27 April 2010 and the 
Annual Meeting held on 18 May 2010. 
  

1 - 10 

2 Official Communications  

To receive minutes of the following Committees and to determine thereon:- 
 

3 Planning Committee - 26 April 2010 11 - 22 

4 Planning Committee - 24 May 2010 23 - 34 

5 Planning Committee - 28 June 2010 35 - 44 

6 Licensing Committee - 8 June 2010 45 - 46 

7 Scrutiny Committee - Community - 1 June 2010 47 - 54 

8 Scrutiny Committee - Community - Special - 7 June 2010 55 - 56 

9 Scrutiny Committee - Community - Special - 6 July 2010 - To follow  

10 Scrutiny Committee - Economy - 3 June 2010 57 - 62 

11 Scrutiny Committee - Resources - 16 June 2010 63 - 72 

12 Final Accounts Committee - 29 June 2010 73 - 74 

13 Standards Committee - 30 June 2010 - To follow  

14 Executive - 15 June 2010 75 - 80 



15 Executive - 29 June 2010 81 - 98 

16 Implementation Executive - 4 May 2010 99 - 102 

17 Implementation Executive - 9 June 2010 103 - 106 

 
  

18 Implications of High Court Judgement  

 To consider Committee Membership and related matters in the light of the 
outcome of the recent Judicial Review whereby the High Court has quashed the 
Order that created a unitary council for Exeter leading to the disqualification of 13 
Members, pending further elections. 
  
 

 

 
  

19 Notice of Motion by Councillor D. Baldwin under Standing Order No. 6  

 Exeter City Council notes:  
 
That the increase in VAT from 17.5% to 20% announced in the Government’s 
June budget will fall hardest on those least able to afford it. 
 
That the increase in VAT will lead to higher prices for goods and services; will 
have a disproportionate impact on pensioners and other low income groups; and 
will have a severe impact on businesses, charities and community groups in 
Exeter. 
 
That the effect of the increase in VAT, when taken with other measures in the 
Budget, will be unfair to pensioners, who have not had a compensatory increase 
in other benefits and allowances. 
 
That the way the VAT increase will affect pensioners and other low income 
groups runs counter to the Government’s Coalition Agreement statement on 20 
May 2010 that it would “ensure that fairness is at the heart of those decisions so 
that all those most in need are protected” 
 
That the Institute of Fiscal Studies has stated that the VAT increase was not 
“unavoidable”, as the Chancellor of the Exchequer said in his Budget speech. 
 
and Council resolves: 
 
To write directly to the Chancellor of the Exchequer raising concerns about the 
impact of the proposed VAT increase on pensioners, other vulnerable groups and 
businesses in Exeter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



To call on the Members of Parliament representing the City of Exeter to stand up 
for Exeter’s pensioners, businesses and wider community, to voice their 
opposition to this unfair increase in VAT and to vote against it in Parliament.  
 

 
A plan of seating in the Guildhall is attached as an annexe 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 6 July 2010 Philip Bostock 

Chief Executive 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTE: Members are asked to sign the Attendance Register 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please remember to recycle. If you would prefer not to receive paper copies please let us 
know. Contact Member Services 01392 265197 or email member.services@exeter.gov.uk  
 


